
Monday, August 30th  
 
FRIDAY DRESS THEME 
Friday will be "Tie-Dye Day." Wear your favorite tie-dye shirt, pants, socks, accessories 
(school appropriate) and show your school spirit! 
 
SPELL BOWL 
Be a team player! Join Spell Bowl 2021 and expand your vocabulary.  Compete with other 
schools for individual and team awards.  Have fun practicing with your team!  You do not have 
to spell out loud like they do on TV. There will be a call-out meeting for interested 6-8 graders 
on next Wednesday, (after Labor Day), Sept 8th, at 8:00 a.m. with Mrs. Kaeb in room 704. 
 
 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 

PARENTS: 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to 
give your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Early Bird Sale 8/13/2021-10/31/2021                   $25 
End of Semester Sale 11/01/2021-12/17/2021      $30 
Last Chance to Preorder     12/18 - Sold Out       $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

